
What we Heard at the July 31, 2018,
Informational Public Open House  
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Note: 54% of comments were received at 
the meeting and 46% were received through 
emails, phone calls or the on-line comment 
form.

A new I-95 Interchange at 
Belvidere Road/ability to 
alleviate congestion

Economic benefits 
to Cecil County

Impacts to environmental 
resources & residences

Driving safety on roads 
in the study area

Increased truck 
traffic


